Student Directory Information

Pursuant to federal law (ESSA), parents or legal guardians may opt-out
(checking provided box) of providing student directory information to
colleges, universities and military branches.

Per school board policy (8940), student directory information is limited to:
student name, address and phone number.

Student directory information will not be disclosed to any business or
organizations that have intentions of using student directory information for
the purposes of marketing or solicitation.

By checking the box, you desire to opt-out of providing student directory
information to all colleges, universities and military branches.

By leaving the box unchecked, colleges, universities and military
branches will receive your student’s directory information (as listed
above).



